
Powercor will be conducting minor civil works along Ferris Road and Alfred Road in preparation 
for a major project. 

There will be some minor traffic impacts on Alfred Road, however the works have been 
scheduled as outlined below to minimise disruption: 

• Monday 15 September: between 10:30 am and 3pm 

• Friday 19 September: between 9:30 am and 3pm 

Traffic control will be in place to ensure safe access and minimal delays through both Ferris 
Road and Alfred Road, as detailed in diagrams below. 

The work is not expected to have any impact on the school or traffic services. 

Please see below the proposed traffic plans. 

Alfred Rd east and west-bound lanes will be pushed southwards to allow for a worksite on 
the north side of Alfred Rd.  

 

 

A section of Ferris Road will have temporary bollards to accommodate a work site on the 
east shoulder. 

North and south-bound lanes will be open. 



 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

CitiPower Pty & Powercor Australia Ltd  
 


